JOHN A. VRTIAK . ARCHITECT . 5 AUGUSTA LANE . SANTA BARBARA . CA 93108 . 805 . 969 .1115

January 21, 2025

Supervisor Joan Hartmann

105 E. Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101-2000

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

This letter is to confirm my resignation from the South County Board of Architectural Review effective

December 20 2024. Thank you for allowing me the privilege of serving on the board. They do good work
and | know that your continued support will be much appreciated.

Sincerely

Cc: Tonya Crandall



